
Dear Neighbor, 

 

For many years we have placed luminaries along our curbs on Christmas Eve.  The display is spectacular, and 

there is no cost to you for the candles, which burn for 6 to 8 hours. 

 

We ask you to begin collecting clear gallon water/milk jugs.  Look for a large box to be placed near the SHOA 

memo board; we encourage everyone with extra jugs to place them inside the box for others who cannot save 

enough jugs.  Each single lot will display 8 luminaries, corner lots will display 15, and lots on a cul-de-sac will 

display 5.  Enclosed are the “official” luminary candles.  Shown below are pictures showing how the milk jugs are 

set up with cutting the jugs, anchoring the bottom with kitty litter, and placing the candle. 

 

Light the candles at 6 p.m. on Christmas Eve.  If you have to light them earlier, it’s fine because they burn for 

hours.  The jugs should be evenly spaced on top of the curb (or snow).  If you won’t be available to light your own 

candles, please collect and set them up and ask a neighbor to light them for you.  It is such a beautiful display when 

we have 100% participation!  

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact a Board member.  Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

                 
 

                                                                                    


